
08 January 2024 

Our Ref: FOI 252 

Request 

We received your request on 28 December 2023 for the following information: 

I would be grateful if you could advise me how many emails that the Housing Executive 
has received from 1st January 2023 to 31st December 2023, for each of these email 
addresses ANDHousingExec@nihe.gov.uk, bangor@NIHE.GOV.UK and 
Newtownards.District@nihe.gov.uk, 

from each of the following 
people please: 

• Stephen Farry MP
• Alex Easton MLA
• Alan Chambers MLA
• Andrew Muir MLA
• Stephen Dunn MLA
• Connie Egan MLA

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

Our response 

The table below contains the requested information from 21st February 2023 to 31st 
December 2023.  There are no records held from 1st January 2023 to 20th February 2023. 

Representative No. of emails 

Stephen Farry MLA 5 

Alex Easton MLA 419 

Alan Chambers MLA 5 
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Andrew Muir MLA 15 

Stephen Dunn MLA 57 

Connie Egan 2 

This concludes our response. 




